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November 

   6:    Meredith Carrington 
   8:    Doug Clark 
   12:    Allen Townsend 
   12:    Kenny Hurst  
   20:    Freddie Ann Crouch 
    Sara O’Mary 
   24:    Glenn Neal 
   26:    Vivian Paige 
   28:    Patrick Stambler, Jr.  
   29:    Buddy Thomas 
   30:    Bryan O’Mary

5:	 All Saints Sunday 
	 Daylight Saving Time Ends 
15:	 Annual Business Meeting 
26:	 Christ the King Sunday 
21:	 Thanksgiving Worship

OHBC Thanksgiving Food 

Collection 
There will be no food collection at our 
church this year, but you are invited to 

contribute $10 gift cards to Kroger, Food 
Lion, or Walmart to assist families who 
need to supplement their Thanksgiving 

meal. If you are interested in contributing, 
please give your gift card(s) to Jennifer 

Turner, or mail them to her at: 

Oregon Hill Baptist Center 
400 South Pine Street 
Richmond, VA 23220 

Thank you so much for your support.

Adult Choir Rehearsal 
The adult choir will have rehearsal 
immediately after worship on the 

following dates:


November 5

November 12

November 19
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The Oregon Hill Baptist Center Christmas Store 
Friday, December 1, 2023 

The Oregon Hill Center is asking groups or individuals to help make a child’s 
wish come true by purchasing items from their wish list. If you are interested 
in helping to make this Christmas a “Merry One” for children, then: 

	 Contact Jennifer Turner at 804-648-1353, or jennifer.turner@rbaonline.org 
before November 6th in order to receive a child’s name and wish list.  

	 Individuals shop for the child they have been assigned in stores or 
online. If you are uncomfortable shopping, maybe see if someone else would do it 
for you (other church or family member, etc.). 
  
	 Please spend approximately $75 per child if possible, so that children 
will get approximately the same amounts. If this is too much of a cost, then perhaps 
partner with a friend to sponsor a child.  

	 Deliver individual bags with UNWRAPPED gifts for each child with the 
name of the child on their bag to the OHBC on Sunday, November 26th or 
Monday, November 27th. 

Contact Jennifer Turner if you have any questions. Thank you. 
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Humphrey Home Thanksgiving Dinner 
Sunday, November 19th at 5:00 p.m.  

The dinner will include turkey, casseroles, and pies, and will be served to the 
Humphrey Home residents after church on the 19th. If you would like to bring 

one or more items, please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway, or contact 
Susan Townsend. The following items are needed: 

Ham, green bean casserole, mashed potatoes, sweet potatoes,  
corn pudding, dressing, gravy, rolls, and pies. 

Pine Street Baptist Church has hosted this meal for over twenty years, and it is 
always very appreciated by our friends at the Humphrey Home. 

Annual Business Meeting 

On Wednesday, November 15, 
the church will enter into our 
annual business meeting. The 
purpose of this meeting is to 

present for approval the 
church’s 2024 budget. 

O give thanks to the 
Lord, for he is good; 

for his steadfast love 
endures forever. 

Psalm 107:1
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Enter His Courts with Praise . . . Just Not Too Early and Don’t Stay Too 
Late: Church Opening & Closing

 

Just a reminder that the church building, according to our policy, does not open on 
Sunday mornings before 8:30 a.m. Please do not arrive before 8:30 a.m., as doors will 
be locked. In the same way, the building is to be closed by staff 30 minutes after the 

conclusion of worship, or 30 minutes after choir rehearsal on Sundays. Please exit the 
building by the appropriate time so it may be properly secured. We appreciate your 

cooperation in regard to this policy.

SAVE THE  
DATE

November 5th:  Joyful Seniors to see a Richmond Pops 
concert at the Altria at 7:30 p.m. 
November 12th:  After church Thanksgiving meal and a 
presentation by Jennifer Downer on internet safety. Turkey 
provided by the church with those attending bringing sides.

This year Pine Street will be joining together with Richmond’s First Baptist Church and 
Tabernacle Baptist Church for a community meal and Thanksgiving worship at First 

Baptist.  Our pastor, Dr. Philip Turner, along with Dr. Jim Somerville, and Rev. Sterling 
Severn will bring the joint message.

A Thanksgiving meal will be served at 5:30 pm and 7:30 pm. Menu: Roasted turkey with 
gravy, mashed potatoes, sweet potato casserole, green bean casserole with crispy onions, 
cranberry sauce, cornbread stuffing and a roll. Dessert will be sweet potato or apple pie. 

Registration for dinner ($8 per meal with a $22 maximum per household) is required.  
Reservations may be made by signing up on the table on the second floor foyer at Pine 

Street by Sunday, November 12.
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